
TELEPHONE RECTOR 5772

A.LAURENCE SAUNDERS 
115 BROADWAY 

NEW YORK

December 19th, 1924.

Gen. Sir Arthur W. Currie, G. C. M, G,, 
McGill University,

Montreal, Canada.

My dear General,

I was very happy to get your letter 
of the 17th this morning and to learn that I will 
see you and Lady Currie next month. I am writing 
to Lady Currie.

wishes,
With warm regards and best Christmas

Yours faithfully,

ALSiJH


